
M -/ DOctober 22, 1997

Ms. Lynn Connor
DOC-Search Associates
Post Office Box 34
Cabin John, MD 20818

SUBJECT: RETURN OF MATE''IAL

Dear Ms. Connor:

It has come to the staff's attention that you inadvertently received a

document concerning the AP600. The document is a meeting summary dated

September 30, 1997, titled " Summary of AP600 Heeting to Review the Structural

Design of Nuclear Island Structures". This document was prematurely released

to the public, in an effort to correct the problem, the staff is requesting

all individuals that received a copy of the material to return the material to

the staff. Please find attached an addressed, stamned, envelope in which to

return the material. Your assistance in retur the material to the staff

would be appreciated. If you have any questions regarding this matter please

feel free to contact me at (301) 415-1132.

Sincerely,

original signed by:

Joseph M. Sebrosky, Project Manager
Standardization Project Directorate

_ Division of Reactor Program Management,

Office of Nuchar Reactor Regulation
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